
Arrow Rock State Historic Site 

Public Meeting Notes – May 5, 2022 

The annual public meeting for Arrow Rock State Historic Site was held May 5, 2022 in conjunction with a 

festival in the village. The meeting was open-house style with 77 visitors stopping by. Members from the 

Friends Group, Experience Arrow Rock and other community organizations stopped by as well as many 

others interested in the site. The format was a come-and-go event where information was presented on 

the park and visitors were allowed to ask questions or voice concerns. 

All comments about the park were positive. No one really had any questions; they just spoke highly of 

the team and how well the grounds were kept.  

 


